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Gregory Pepin (Cornell ‘27) $2,000: Gregory is a second-year civil 
engineering student specializing in hydrology and water resources. He 
plans to stay involved with Engineers Without Borders and ASCE 
while working toward becoming a licensed professional engineer. In 
practice, he plans to focus on delivering community-centered 
infrastructure projects in Rochester.

Charlie Grove (Clarkson ‘27) $1,500: After graduation, Charlie 
hopes to continue to graduate school before transitioning into a 
professional role. While he is leaning towards entering the field of 
wastewater management, he is eager to use the remainder of his 
studies to determine which branch of Civil Engineering he will 
ultimately find himself a part of.

Albert Petry (RIT ‘25) $1,500: After graduation, Albert plans to attend 
graduate school to pursue a masters degree in civil engineering with a 
focus on structural engineering. He will continue to perform research 
during his studies. Post graduation, Albert plans to work as a structural 
engineer.

Tyler Fogarty (RIT ‘26) $1,000: After graduation, Tyler’s goal is to 
contribute to the greater Rochester community like the civil engineers 
who paved the way before him. His focus is on people: using strong 
communication skills to enhance the way engineers shape the future. 
Tyler aspires to earn an MBA and work toward obtaining his PE 
license to grow both as a leader and a technical professional.


